
 
PUBLIC NOTICE  

TRAFFIC AND TRANSPORT  
 

LONDON BOROUGH OF RICHMOND UPON THAMES 
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – SECTION 14 (2)(b) 

Temporary Suspension of Road Closure – Egerton Road, Twickenham 
22 – 24 August 2014 

Ref: 14/114 
 
 

1. The Council of the London Borough of Richmond upon Thames HEREBY GIVES 
NOTICE that because of the likelihood of danger to the public arising from an event 
at the Rugby Football Union ground, Rugby Road, Twickenham, and to allow for the 
safe and expeditious movement of traffic during the event, they will suspend the 
road closure in Egerton Road, Twickenham. 

 
2. Whilst the event takes place, vehicular traffic will be permitted to proceed in that part 

of Egerton Road, Twickenham which lies from a point opposite the party wall of Nos 
32 and 34 Egerton Road south-eastwards for a distance of 2 metres. 

 
3. These measures will be in force when considered necessary between 9am and 7pm 

every day from 22 August to 24 August 2014, these dates being inclusive. 
 
4. Nothing in this notice will apply to anything done with the permission or at the 

direction of a police officer in uniform, a traffic warden or an accredited steward. 
 
5. The temporary measures described will be introduced by this notice given under 

Section 14(2) (b) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended. The notice 
will come into effect on 22 August 2014 and will remain in force until 24 August 
2014. 

 
6. The suspension of the closure will apply only when the gated closure in that part of 

the road has been removed during such time as is considered necessary to expedite 
the safe movement of traffic. 

 
 

Andrew Darvill 
Assistant Director, Traffic and Transport   
Civic Centre, 44 York Street 
Twickenham TW1 3BZ. 
 
Dated 20 August 2014. 


